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St Elizabeth’s PTFA would like to say a BIG Thank YThank YThank YThank Youououou    to everyone who    

contributed prizes, bought raffle tickets and attended our fundraising events 

throughout the year. We would especially like to thank Marco’s and Munchies 

for their continuing support. 

All monies raised by the PTFA goes straight back into school for the children’s 

benefit. 

This year we have: 

Provided all Reception children with a free book bag. 

Funded the Christmas parties and pantomime for all classes. 

Given every child a selection box at Christmas and a chocolate egg at Easter. 

Paid for End of SATs parties for Year 6 and Year 2. 

Provided a free SATs Breakfast Club for Year 6. 

Paid for the Year 6 leavers trip to The Plaza. 

Bought flowers, flower boxes and hanging baskets for both KS1 and KS2 

playgrounds. 

 

Thank you again for all your support. 

St Elizabeth’s PTFA 

 

 

 


